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I am writing to express my strong support for the state's efforts to protect Minnesota's water systems

through the implementation of the NPDES and SDS feedlot permits. However, I urge the state to 
take additional steps to safeguard these critical resources, particularly the nitrate-sensitive Karst 
landscape of southeastern Minnesota.


